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and provides college visits to over 1,200 eighth graders each year. Cal Poly Pomona, 

University of Redlands, and Azusa Pacific University also joined to guarantee a place in 

college. The goal is economic stability for all students and a stronger workforce for our 

region. This means a focus on connecting students to local colleges and universities 

where they can do internships in the region and build their post-graduation networks.   

 

“On behalf of the Ontario-Montclair School District Board of Trustees, I want to extend a 

heartfelt thank you to the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation for providing support to our 

most precious commodity, our children.  Through the support of this grant to Promise 

Scholars, over 2,000 students each year will be positively impacted by assisting them to 

achieve their educational dreams,” stated OMSD Board President Elvia M.


